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Next Hearing on proposed Kahnawake Tobacco 
Law takes place on Tuesday 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Onerahtókha/April 2016) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that the next Hearing on the 
proposed Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law will take place on Tuesday, 3 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2016 
at the Golden Age Club from 6pm to 8:30pm. 
 
The agenda will encompass Section VI (6) – The ‘Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Regulatory 
Commission – Elections,’ starting at Section 6.14.  
 
Topics will include: Elections; Election of General Commission Members; Election of Industry 
Commission Members; Removal from Office; Resignation; Vacancy; Interim Commission; 
Officers; Quorum; Meetings; Remuneration; and Conflict of Interest. 
 
The entire proposed Kahnawà:ke Membership Law can be viewed on the KLCC website at 
www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com.  
 
Tuesday’s meeting with be the fourth in this First Hearing phase of the process.  
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For further information on the proposed Law, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 
For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Interim Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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